FAASTeam, Portland FSDO presents:

Southern Maine Aviation Safety Seminar & Chili Cook-off

Does the thought of winter flying put a knot in
your stomach? Perhaps you feel it would be best
to wait until Spring to spread your wings again. It
doesn't have to be that way. Winter flying can be
safe and fun. We will discuss the steps that
every pilot should take to enjoy flying during the
crisp, clear days of winter. Join John Gary (DPE,
CFI, FAASTeam Rep) and Sue Tholen (CFlI,
FAASTeam Rep) for an informative and
interesting presentation. Flight instructors are
encouraged to attend with their students. Click
the link below and register TODAY.

Directions: Take 1-95 to Exit 19. Go north on Rte 109 for 7.5
miles. Southern Maine Aviation will be on your left behind the
Lucas Country Store (1.5 miles from the intersection of Rt's 4

& 109). This Event will be held in the Southern Maine Aviation
"Event Hangar". The location is in the same building as "The

Cockpit Café". There's plenty of parking for fly-ins on the East

Ramp.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Sat, Jan 23, 2016 - 10:00 EST
Southern Maine Aviation

199 Airport Road

Sanford, ME 04073
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Contact: Josh Trickey
(508) 269-9719
jtrickey@flyingsma.com
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FPM John F. Wood



The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



